
2022 Science On a Sphere® Users
Collaborative Network Workshop

Overview

The next Science On a Sphere ® (SOS) Users Collaborative Network Workshop will
now be all virtual from August 30 to September 1, 2022.

The workshop will be based on presentations submitted from participants and will
facilitate the continuation of the work done by the Network to optimize the utilization of
spherical display systems for providing science educational messages. The theme for
this workshop is:

"Projecting Leadership in Science Engagement"

The 2022 theme encourages us to reflect on how we lead our teams in service to our
communities, with a focus on how we can (and have) adapt the way we engage our
audiences and the tools we use to convey information to those audiences.

Goals and Objectives

2022 Goals and Objectives:

● Share ideas and strategies for adapting to an ever-changing environment
● Help users communicate climate change effectively in order to increase

resiliency, sustainability, climate solutions, and actions
● Showcase the versatility of the SOS technology through its unique use at sites,

focusing on how these unique uses can inspire others
● Explore tools, activities, and resources to enable better understanding of SOS

data and information for both users and audiences
● Investigate ways to leverage SOS and SOSX to compliment technologies used

by educators in various learning modes, including both virtual and in-person.


